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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

A guide to Reports for Years 3,4 and 5 

 

Your child will be bringing their Term 6 Attainment and Progress Report home today. 

Please read carefully before looking at your child’s report. 

 

Each child is assessed at the end of the year as either: 

Working Towards – where they are working towards the expected standard (by meeting 

aspects of the National Programme of Study for their year group). 

Expected – where they are working at the expected standard (by having met the 

expectations of the National Programme of Study for their year group). 

Greater Depth – where they are working at greater depth within the expected standard. 

 

You will also find an effort grade next to each subject area. 

 

We feel that knowing the effort your child is making, the progress they are making and where 

they are at the end of the year is the most valuable information we can give you about your 

child’s learning. 
 

You child’s attendance % is also at the bottom of the report. 

 

I hope this explanation helps when you read the end of term reports. 

 

Finally, this year, we are proud to say that our KS2 SATs results show that the school has 

exceeded the national average in all subjects individually and when the subjects are combined.  

Our combined score was 68% this year in comparison to the national average of 59%.  

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 
 


